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Overview 
The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) has released a Notice of Funding 
Opportunity (NOFO), CDC-RFA-PW-24-0080, Strengthening Public Health Systems and 
Services through National Partnerships to Improve and Protect the Nation's Health. The 
program is meant to increase the capacity, knowledge, skill, and ability of organizations to 
deliver the Essential Public Health Services. The Public Health Foundation is in the process of 
responding to the NOFO to continue to support the work of the Council on Linkages Between 
Academia and Public Health Practice and other workforce development efforts. 


